

DECATUR BAR ASSOCIATION President's Page

October 2014

SALVATION ARMY COOKOUT

The DBA's annual Salvation Army Cookout was held on October 10, 2014, in the Salvation Army parking lot. Thank you to all members who were able to attend the cookout on the October 23rd and who generously made a donation to our local Salvation Army branch. We all enjoyed the opportunity to socialize and have a terrific lunch courtesy of Tim Tighe and Steve Langhoff, who volunteered their time for the cookout. We received approximately \$1,425.00 in donations for the Salvation Army.

MEMORIALS

We are in the process of planning a memorial for Jack See.

CHRISTMAS PARTY

Every year the Decatur Bar Association sponsors a holiday party for members and guests. This year Samuels Miller has graciously offered to host the event, which will be held on December 3, 2014. More details to come.

CLE

Many thanks to Carol Craig, who is the chairman of the CLE committee. She has been busy planning lots of upcoming CLE programs. The next one is planned for November 20, 2014, at 4:00 p.m. at the Decatur Club. The topic will be Special Needs Trusts and Structured Settlements, and it will be presented by Ben Malasch, V.P. Settlement Trust Company. It will provide 1 hour of general MCLE credit.

Also, Carol is very interested in any suggestions from members for CLE topics or any member input. As well, anyone interested in being on the CLE committee and helping Carol plan the programs should contact her at ccraig@midlandsb.com.

DBA DUES

Membership dues were due on September 15, 2014. If you have not paid, please do so as soon as possible. Drew Jacobus will be sending emails directly to those of you who have not paid.

Sincerely, Lindsey Wise

Kehart, Trimble, Wise, Anderson & Booth (217)428-4689 lwise@kehart.com